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REMEDIATION WORK PLAN EXTENSION
Bi1G EDDY UNIT NO. 56 SALT WATER DISPOSAL

The NMOCD District 2 Office has received your letter dated December 22, 2005 that requests an extension of the
deadline set in the OCD Letter dated 14-Dec-05 that required additional information for the Bass Enterprises
remediation work plan for the release at this location.

Your request is approved and extended to January 6, 2006.

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance in this matter.

Ol

Chris Beadle
Artesia OCD District Office

CcC: Mr. Mike Waygood
Bass Enterprises Company
901 North Canal, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This fax and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by
legal privilege. If you are not the intenided recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or use of this fax or any attachment is prohibited. If you have recelved this fax in error, please notify us
immediately by returning it 10 the sender and deleta this copy from your system. Thank you for your
coaperalion. The S.M. Stoller Corporation. Visit us on the web at www.stoller.com.
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Chris Beadle

New Mexico EMNRD

0il Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand

Artesia, NM 88210

RE: REMEDIATION WORK PLAN - BEU #56 SWD AND INDIAN FLATS
BASS FEDERAL BATTERY #1

Dcar Mr. Beadle,

T am writing this letter in responsc to the letters seut to Bass Euterprises regarding
remediation work plans for BEU #56 SWD and Indian Flats Bass Federal Battery #1.
Bass Enterprises has rccently asked the S. M. Stoller Corporation, a world wide
environmental remediation company, to support them in | the development of the
remediation work plans requested by your office. Since Stoller has only recently been
engaged in this proccss for Bass Entcrpriscs, Mr. Mike Waygood of Bass Entcrpriscs has

asked that we submit this letter requesting a two week cxtension on the deadline for the
remediation plans.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter, and T look forward to hearing from you
soon.

}%
Donald L. George

Assistant Vice President
S.M. Stoller Corporation

Ce:
Mike Waygood, Bass Entcrpriscs
Filc (BEU #56 SWD and Tndian Flats Bass Federal Battery #1)
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